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I urge the strongest opposition to transportation funding that only entrenches our 

unhealthy and costly car-dependency at the expense of everything else in our world. 

The most important thing we need for transportation is safe and viable alternatives to 

driving. Please reject any transportation legislation that neglects pedestrian safety, 

active mobility, and public transit. I find it outrageous that anyone would even 

consider disregarding the actual needs of Oregonians in order to commit only to 

expensive and harmful infrastructure for cars. Automobile traffic is a danger, and at 

the very least we need to always include safety for everyone outside of cars 

whenever we build anything for cars. 


